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2020

October 2020

Development of a draft 
Specialisation Verification 

Framework begins.

Late-2020 –  
early-2021

Consultation with 
representatives of the 
special needs groups  

and providers.

May – June 2022

Consultation with 
representatives of the 
special needs groups.

27 June 2022

Applications open for verification 
of aged care providers’ claims to 

deliver specialised care.

11 October 2022

Webinar explaining the 
Framework including 

new online application 
process.

October 2022

Aged care providers can lodge verification applications 
through the My Aged Care Service and Support portal. 

Verified claims have a tick against the specialisations listed 
on their page on the My Aged Care ‘Find a Provider’ tool.

November 2021

Draft Specialisation 
Verification Framework 

published on the 
department’s website.

17 June 2022

Finalised 
Specialisation 

Verification 
Framework published.

February 2023

Unverified specialisation 
claims removed from the  
My Aged Care website.
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